
DPS Ohio State University Extension - $27,000 

 

 As part of the 2013-2014 Consumer and Urban Horticulture Program, the City of Toledo, 

along with State of Ohio and Lucas County officials, entered into an Agreement with The 

Ohio State University Extension Service to identify, map out, and spray areas affected by 

the Gypsy Moth 

 

 The City of Toledo would like to continue this Agreement for 2021-22 program years 

with Ohio State University Extension 
 

 The Extension will continue to provide: 

o Telephone and email consultation to City of Toledo residents 

o Provide research-based information on a variety of topics  

o Conduct free educational programs  

o Confirm gypsy moth and other invasive species infestations, and recommend 

suppression spraying, if necessary  

o Provide informational services to the inquiring public regarding the health, 

disposition, and risk assessment of trees living on private property, growing and 

harvesting food, and pesticide information and their organic alternatives 

 

 The City of Toledo will pay annual installments up to $27,000 for the program.  Funds 

for this expenditure are included in the FY2021 General Fund Budget for the Department 

of Public Service, Parks, Recreation and Forestry Division   

 


